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Thursday 7th June 2018 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Information for our trip to Hamerton Zoo on Tuesday 19th June 2018 

 

The trip is approaching fast and we would like to update you with our plans.  We will be leaving school at 

approximately 9.30 a.m. and travelling to Hamerton Zoo by coach.  

 

The work we will be completing on this trip will support our topic work on animals. We will be looking at the 

features of different types of animals and comparing and describing them. 

 

There are a few items that the children will require for the day. These are: 

 

Clothing – the children will be required to wear uniform for the trip but will need to wear comfortable shoes 

for walking around the zoo. As we will be outside all day a sun hat is essential. A lightweight coat may be needed 

on the day dependent on the weather forecast. 

 

Backpack – there is no facility to leave our belongings safely so the children will need to carry their belongings 

with them during the day (including their lunch).  A backpack would be ideal for this. 

 

Food – plenty of drink and food will be required for the day but nothing fizzy or chocolate, as we will be in the 

sun for some of the day. Please provide packaging that can be disposed of so that your child does not have a 

heavy lunchbox to carry all day. If you have requested a school packed lunch this will be ready for them in the 

morning. 

 

Sun cream – please apply sun cream before the start of the day. The children will be given opportunities to 

reapply their sun cream so it would be helpful if they are able to do this independently (you may like to practice 

at home). We are unable to apply cream for the children. 

 

Timings – we aim to return to school before the end of the school day. Obviously we have no control over the 

traffic so we will keep in touch with the school office if we encounter any problems. Please collect your child 

from their classroom to avoid confusion at the coaches. 

 

After school club – please note there will be no Music and Movement club for EYFS on this date. 

 

Thank you for your continued support 

 

 

EYFS Team 
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